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SCHOOL CLOSURES ANNOUNCED FOR INAUGURAL EVENTS 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – Acting Commissioner Dionne Wells-Hedrington announces that public 
schools in the St. Croix district will be closed for instruction on Tuesday, January 8, 2019 and 
schools in the St. Thomas – St. John district will be closed for instruction on Wednesday, January 
9. 
 
The Office of the Governor announced closures to accommodate scheduled inaugural events. 
 
For more information, please contact the Office of Public Relations at (340) 643-4787. 
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